St. Paul Regional Water Services
Vehicle Accident Summary 2™ Quarter 2018
April-0
May -1
June -1

VA2018-08 Distribution Division 05/02/2018 2:00 PM: Distribution WUWI was driving truck #583 NB on
Dale Street in the right lane and was slowing for a red light at Maryland when Vehicle #2, in the left lane
changed lanes to the right without checking his blind spot and sideswiped #583. Vehicle #2 was
attempting to go around a stalled vehicle in the left lane. There was minor damage to both vehicles.
SPPD attended the accident scene. SPRWS Garage staff determined that the damage was a minor paint
scuff and does not need to be repaired.

SPRWSVA-2018-09 Vadnais Security Combined 06/01/2018: SPRWS Ford Escape security vehicle#656
has been involved in several different situations where damage occurred to the vehicle the past few
months. Some of the damage has been verified and some has not. Due to numerous personnel and
driving issues, the primary driver has been released from employment. All incidents/damage will
combined into one report dated 06/01/2018, as vehicle #656 has been sent to Ford for repairs of all
previous damage.

No further action required.



